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Headphones:  Each student needs headphones to keep at school!  We will be using these often so they need to have them at school ASAP.  Please send them in a ziploc bag that your child can open and close independently and label the bag with your child’s name.  The headphones that cover their ears work best!  Please do not send ear buds.


Dates
October 16-20
· SPIRIT WEEK (M: Crazy hair/hat, 
T: Fav team shirt, W: K Pajama Day, Th: nothing (field trip), F: Purple, White, and Red
Thursday, 10/19
· Field Tripp to Naylor Farm (9:30-1:30)
Friday, 10/20
· Wolf Walk-a-Thon
· Early Release (12:30 dismissal)



October Family Project
Last week your child brought home a pumpkin and a note telling about the October Family Project.  Be creative!  Pumpkins are due on Wednesday, 10/18.  Look for our Kindergarten Pumpkin Patch in the hall.


						


Field Trip: Naylor Family Farm, Thursday, 10/19
If your child is bringing lunch from home, please be sure to pack your child’s lunch in bags that can be thrown away.  Please send a disposable water bottle as well.
If you are meeting us at the farm, please plan on being there at 10am.  If you are carpooling from school, please meet in the lobby at 9:25. Remember, no siblings.
Please send your child in comfortable clothes and tennis shoes!


						
					
	Project Enlightenment
Project Enlightenment is part of WCPSS and offers great resources for parents.  Please check them out online for a class schedule or see your child’s teacher. 

													Wolf Walk-a-thon is this Friday!  There are lots of prizes to earn, including class with the most $ raised and class with highest participation.  Help us win!
Please check out our Kindergarten website!  You can get to it from the school website by clicking on Kindergarten under academics.  We have some great things on there to help you and your child.  Let us know if you have any questions.
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